
Seeking candidates for vacant Council position 
 
The City of Fertile is interested in receiving Letters of Interest for filling the remainder of 
the term of the Council position recently vacated by Reid Jensrud.  The term expires 
December 31, 2020.  Candidates must reside within Fertile city limits. 
 
The Letter of Interest should state why you would be a good fit for the Council position 
and what qualifications and resources you have to offer.  Please also indicate any prior 
Board experience and any potential conflicts. 
 
Letters can be mailed to the City of Fertile at PO Box 628, Fertile, MN 56540 or emailed 
to fertile@gvtel.com. 
 


